
Any young person aged 12 to 17 years.  
Spaces in this program are limited so you’ll need to  

complete an application form.  

You don’t need to be an artist or a technology 
whizz. You just need to be creative and ready to 

bring a little magic to Bathurst! 

 

Find application information and inspiration 
https://headspace.org.au/bathurst/techno-craft 

  

 

You can download an application form from the  
headspace Bathurst website. If you have questions 

call Karen at headspace Bathurst on 6338 1100. 
 

You will need to create a drawing or model that 
showcases your idea and submit it as part of your 

application. Your drawing or model doesn’t need to be 
techno active at this point, but you will need a plan on 

how you might include technology in your design.  
 

Entries can be dropped in at headspace Bathurst  
102 Keppel Street Bathurst or phone 6338 1100 to 

arrange collection from your school. 

This program will teach you how to build interactive 
artworks that incorporate state of the art technology. 

 
If your application is successful you’ll need to be 

available to attend five weekly workshops starting on 
Tuesday 27 March 2018. You finished project will 

form part of a new technology and arts program that 
will launched at headspace Bathurst during Term 2.   

 
As part of your enrolment in this workshop you will be 

given a budget of $50. These funds will be used by 
headspace Bathurst to purchase the materials you 

need to turn your idea into techno active art.  


